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Dear Parent/Carers, 

SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 27TH JUNE 2024 

On Thursday 27th June we would like to invite you along to our exciting Abbey Ark Sports Day! 

 

It will be held on the field behind our Happy Hippos room and timings will be as follows: 

 

• Happy Hippos 1.30p.m. – 2.00p.m. 

• Jolly Giraffes 2.15p.m. – 2.45 p.m. 

  

Access will be via the Abbey Ark gate which will be opened at 1.20p.m. If you wish to only attend for 

the Jolly Giraffes event, the gate will be open again from 2.00p.m.  

 

If your child does not attend on a Thursday and you would like them to participate in Sports Day, 

please bring them along for 1.10p.m. if they are a Happy Hippo or 1.45p.m. if they are a Jolly Giraffe. 

 

To help us all get the most enjoyment out of the day please can we bring the following to your 

attention: 

 

Rules for spectators: 

• Please stay inside the spectators’ allocated area at all times 

• At the end of your child’s room’s allocated time, please allow the staff to lead the children as 

a group safely back inside 

• Please note that children may be collected from their usual room at the end of the event 

should you wish 

  

For your child’s protection:  

• Send a sun hat with your child 

• Apply sun protection cream before coming to Abbey Ark 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Dalgleish 

Abbey Ark Manager 


